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April 10, 2018 

 

Re: Name of Locally Designated Property  

Dear Name,  

At a recent Joint Historic Preservation Commission meeting, the board members discussed the 

importance of reaching out to the owners of locally designated properties and thanking them for their 

efforts to help maintain the historic fabric of Transylvania County. As you know, your property is a 

unique gem to be treasured and appreciated. Thank you! What you may not have known is the County's 

2025 Comprehensive Plan specifically recognizes the importance of preserving the County's historic 

buildings and structures. Focus Area Four, Objective 3, Action Step b states:  

"Help preserve and educate residents about the cultural and architectural heritage of the community."  

As you know, local designation provides a 50% deferral of county property taxes as specified in the 

agreement you signed and the local ordinance that the County Commissioners [City Council] adopted on 

[Date]. As a reminder, in return for the tax deferral, you agreed not to make any changes to the exterior 

of your property, or the site without prior approval of the Joint Historic Preservation Commission in the 

form of a Certificate of Appropriateness (form included). 

Should you have any questions or need more information about your properties local designation, 

please contact Joy Fields at 828.884.3205 or joy.fields@transylvaniacounty.org.  

Again, thank you for helping to preserve our County's history!  

Sincerely,  

 

 

Marcy Thompson, Chair  

Transylvania County, JHPC 
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